
 
Summerdale School is pleased to announce our 2019-2020 students who have qualified for the 
Duke TIP programs for grade 7. These students’ scores were in the 95th percentile or higher on 
their Scantron Performance tests. 
 

Congratulations to Julia Auner, Noah Green, Hope Pettis, Matthew Tremer, and 
Isabella Welden. 
 
What is Duke TIP? 
The Duke University Talent Identification Program is a nonprofit organization that supports 
academically talented students in grades four through twelve. The program offers above-grade-
level testing, enrichment resources, year-round learning options, residential summer programs, 
online courses, and original research to supplement what students receive in school. 

 –Duke TIP website, https://tip.duke.edu/ 
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